
CITY OF KAMIAH  

SPECIAL BUDGET MEETING  

August 28, 2024 

3:30PM @ FIREHALL CONFERENCE ROOM  

PROPOSED BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING IS 

CANCELED 

August 28, 2024  

 

BUDGET MEETING IS CANCELED DUE TO VERBAGE ON THE 

COMMUNITY ARTICLE PROPOSED BUDGET POSTING.  

PLEASE BARE WITH US AS WE NAVIGATE TOWARD CORRECT 

PROCESS AND PROCEDURES AND FULL TRANSPARENT 

INFORMATION TO YOU. 

WE ASK FOR YOUR PATIENCE AS WE CONTINUE TO MOVE 

FORWARD IN THIS PROCESS.   

 

THANK YOU! 

CITY CLERK/TREASURER 

TERI BRENNEIS 

 

 

  

 

All Agendas are posted in accordance with Idaho Code Title74 

 


